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Welcome to our monthly 
newsletter! Look here for all our 
upcoming events, meetings and 
performance schedules.   
This is your newsletter, so please 
forward any newsworthy 
contributions to Squiggles. 

 
Congratulations 

 
1st time ever TWO jr joeys 

earned this recognition 
 

of a Clown Award 
 

Conor “RAGGS” Moran 
Nick “BULLSEYE” Philllips 

 
PINS AWARDED 

 
Member Pin 

Conor “Raggs” Moran 
 

First Volunteer Pin 
Conor “Raggs” Moran 

 
Balloon “Twister” Pin 
  Maria “Cupcakes” Arias 

 
Stencil Art Pin 

Chris “Zig Zag” Zika 
Debbie “Dizzie” Zika 

 
Paint your own Face Pin 
Maria “Cupcakes” Arias 

Stephanie “Sweets” Arias 
Olivia “Lily” Reyes 
Dawn “MayB” Klarin 

  Charlie Sonny-Side-Up Marshall 
 

Magic Pin 
Robert “R.J.” Mitchell 

 
Face Painting Pin 

Maria “Cupcakes” Arias 
 

Congratulations to Everyone! 

Home for the Holidays Parade 2008 

Daisy ’s Corner  
 Well, we're off to a great start for 
2009! Our Smile Factory is really 
picking up speed and the basic class 
will be graduating in February! This 
month, they will be performing at the 
Woodcliff Manor Nursing Home in 
Montvale for their dress rehearsal. 
The residents there couldn't be more 
excited! Auntie Ray-Ray has been 
busy speaking with more wonderful 
entertainers and setting them up to 
meet you and share their experience 
and Squiggles started our New Smile 
Factory Newsletter! Hooray!! 

My pledge to you is more: volunteer 
opportunities, hands on learning, 
popcorn and movie nights at Daisy's 
place. We hope you will consider 
becoming a WCA OR COAI member. 
You will get lots more information and 
may even see the Smile Factory in an 
article! Oops.. did I spill a secret? 
 
Share your smiles and your heart with 
others! Call us for any help. An alley is 
only as strong as it's members. This 
is your alley! Your input and 
participation in all the fun will keep it 
strong! 
Yours with a smile, 
Daisy 

January Meetings 

Meetings and Events Corner  
January 8th Magic 

January 27th Stencil Art 
 

February 12 – Puppets/Jokes 
February 24 – Shrove Tuesday 

February 26 – *Westridge School  
*(see Daisy for the 411) 

 
March 12 – Juggling 

March 15 – Special Angels Banquet   
March 24 – Line dancing/Musical games 

F.Y.I.  
To join WCA – 
www.worldclownassociaton.com 
To join C.O.A.I.- 
www.clownsofamerica.com 
 

What did the boy 
squirrel say to the 
girl squirrel on 
Valentine’s Day? 
 
I’m nuts about 
you! 


